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Our ref: Warblington Masterclass 2025 
25th April 2025  

Dear Parents, 

This term, teachers from Warblington School have visited our school to deliver two masterclass lessons to the 
Year 5 children — and they’ve really enjoyed them! 

On Tuesday 20th May, we will be taking all Year 5 children to Warblington School for their final masterclass 
session. This visit will give them a valuable opportunity to experience secondary school life, even if 
Warblington is not their intended choice for secondary school. 

We will be transporting the children by minibus for a 2:00pm start, and the session will finish at 3:00pm. If 
you are able to collect your child directly from Warblington at 3:00pm, please indicate on the slip below. If you 
would prefer for us to bring your child back to Sharps Copse, please note that the return journey will take 
some time, as we will need to shuttle the children back in groups. This means they may arrive back at school 
later than the usual collection time of 3:10pm. The exact return time will depend on how many children 
require transport back. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Year 5/6 Team 

 

 

Please complete and return the slip below: 

☐ I will collect my child from Warblington School at 3:00pm. 

☐ I would like my child to be returned to Sharps Copse: 

• ☐ They will walk home 

• ☐ They will be collected by: ______________________ 
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